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11th September 2020 

 

  The Planning Department 

Vale of Glamorgan Council 

The St Nicholas with Bonvilston Community Council considered 

the following planning application at its meeting held on  

7th September: 

2020/00874/RG3 St Nicholas CIW Primary School 

Proposed replacement primary school including additional 

nursery provision and associated works 

Many residents have been in touch with the Community Council 

and attended our meetings to raise their concerns. 

I am writing to inform you that the Community Council resolved 

to object to the planning proposal that’s been put before us. 

 

N. McGarrigle 

Clerk 

For and on behalf of the St Nicholas with Bonvilston Community Council 


